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Tēnā koe koutou 

 

Transfer of Official information request from Cody C relating to Christchurch City drinking water 
safety plan  

 

We received an information request under the Official Information Act 1982 on 20 May 2022 

requesting for the following information:  

“Please supply the Christchurch City drinking water safety plan”. 

 

The requester’s details are:  

Name: Cody C 

Email: fyi-request-19410-2c207eba@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

We do not hold the information pertaining to this request and consider the Christchurch City Council 

to be better placed to respond to this request.  

 

In accordance with section 14(b) of the Official Information Act 1982, we transfer this information 

request to the Christchurch City Council. 

 

We will be informing the requester of the transfer of this request.   

Ngā mihi 

 

Sue van Daatselaar 
Strategy and Governance Manager 
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